
 

 

To: All Parents/Carers of Year 10 OCR Cambridge National Sports Studies Students 

Our ref: 87462361 

27 April 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Year 10 Welton Waters Visit  

The PE department are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a visit 

to Welton Waters Activity Centre. The provisional date of the visit is 15 June 2023.  

The students will complete four activities during the course of the day including Kayaking, Paddle 

Boarding, Raft Building and Archery. All of the activities will be led by qualified and experienced 

instructors. Welton Waters Activity Centre provide all the equipment so all our group will need to 

bring is a packed lunch, swimwear, towel and old trainers they don't mind getting wet (they will 

need a dry pair of shoes to go home in). 

If you would rather drop your child straight to Welton Waters Activity Centre rather than attending 

school registration and travelling from school, please ensure they arrive at 9.30am promptly. If you 

are choosing to do this, please indicate on the reply slip, confirming you take responsibility for your 

child’s travel to and from Welton Waters. Should you wish them to go straight home from Welton 

Waters please also indicate this on the reply slip, otherwise your child should attend school as 

normal on the Thursday morning. 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many 

students as possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, to be 

able to offer the visit, we are requesting a contribution of £36 per student. If the level of 

contributions fails to cover the costs then the visit may be cancelled. Where this happens, all 

monies will be returned. Otherwise, all deposits are non-refundable. Students who are entitled to 

free school meals may arrange for a packed lunch to be provided for the visit (available upon 

request). 

 If you would like your child to attend this visit then please complete the attached slip on this link: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFHrtYn142llAnt

9HHCk6HmlUQUQ3SDkwUVFKODZGRlNJTUlMMlZDSzJMNC4u  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFHrtYn142llAnt9HHCk6HmlUQUQ3SDkwUVFKODZGRlNJTUlMMlZDSzJMNC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FQwRfuQAF0eCEfeLYA6iFHrtYn142llAnt9HHCk6HmlUQUQ3SDkwUVFKODZGRlNJTUlMMlZDSzJMNC4u


You can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk. If you require any assistance in using this site or if you need your 

login details please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet 

then please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an 

alternative method of payment. 

All visit contributions must be received by 30 May 2023. 

Yours faithfully  

 

Jo Sprakes  

Director of Student Support 
 
      
 

 


